
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Prospect 

Public Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given to Electors of the Town of Prospect that a Public Hearing will be held on the 2020-

2021 proposed Town Government Budget on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 @ 7:00 P.M. Pursuant to Executive 

Orders issued by Governor Lamont in response to Covid-19, the meeting will be virtual.   

 
You can dial in using your phone. 

United States (Toll Free):    1 877 568 4106 

 

Access Code:   832-797-485 

 

For all questions please email by 11 a.m. on the day of the meeting to: 

towncouncil@townofprospect.org 

 
Jeff Slapikas, Chairman 

Prospect Town Council 

Dated at Prospect, CT 

This 5th day of May, 2020 

mailto:towncouncil@townofprospect.org

